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Re: Workshop on “Problem solving & Ideation” -reg.

Dear Sir

Thanks for the acceptance 

IIC President Dr.Silambarasan will coordinate with you for further discussion 

Thanks and Regards 
Dr.Sendilkumar.B

Sent from my iPhone

On 11-Nov-2020, at 8:49 PM, Vivek Kumar <vivekkumar@igniteaccelerator.in>
wrote:

Dear Sir,

Thank you for inviting me as a resource person for the workshop on “Problem
solving & Ideation”. I'm accepting your invitation and I'll be delivering a session on
the above topic by next week. 

Kindly share me the details of target audience, total count(approximate)
and your expectations on the session. 
Based on the details provided, I'll share my available date after Diwali for
the workshop soon.

Thanks & Regards 

M. VIVEK KUMAR, M.E.,
Project Associate & In-charge
Sri Eshwar Ignite Startup Accelerator
Sri Eshwar College of Engineering, Coimbatore - 641202
Ph.No: 9994340054
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---- On Wed, 11 Nov 2020 17:12:23 +0530 dean fahs <dean.fahs@vmu.edu.in>
wrote ----

Dear Sir,
          Greetings! School of Allied Health Sciences, Vinayaka Mission's
Research Foundation (DU).
                          We are planning to organize a Workshop on “Problem
solving & Ideation” tentatively scheduled on next week. On account of this, it
is a honour and privilege to invite you to participate in this workshop as
a resource person. We believe that your contribution to this field is unparalleled
and a workshop on this topic will be of great benefit.

We are anticipating your reply and look forward to listening to your
knowledgeable speech. Please reply as soon as possible if you can. 
Thanks and Regards 
Dr.Sendilkumar.B

Sent from my iPhone
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